March 6, 2018

Richard P. Lifton, President Rockefeller University 1230 York Avenue New York, NY 10065

Dear President Lifton:

On December 4, 2017, the Regents Advisory Council on Institutional Accreditation voted to recommend the following accreditation action to the Board of Regents:

Renew the accreditation of The Rockefeller University with conditions for ten years, during which the institution shall come into compliance with standards for accreditation within two years, with submission of documents and materials as required by the State Education Department.

The Board of Regents endorsed and adopted the Advisory Council's recommendation at its meeting on February 13, 2018. A copy of the Regents item is available at http://www.regents

